
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Robin Burket         Andy Hall 

The November 9, 2022, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to 
order by president Robin Burket at 7:31 p.m. via Zoom. The following officers and board 
members were present: 

Robin Burket – President                           Andy Hall – Secretary  

Christine McDaniel – Vice President                             Robin Bowen – Treasurer - AB     

Board Members: 

Kathy Cudak; Pam Ginn; Camille Nasca; Ann Rowe; Michele Throm.  

Absent: Ted Misilo; Jan Paddock.  

WELCOME (Robin Burket) 

Robin went over schedule of upcoming club events and introduced guest speaker Susan Lynch.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Hunt Test (Brian Parker, Kristin Sipus, Pat Rubrecht) – Club will hold a Hunt Test Nov. 18-
19-20 in Montverde, Fla. Brian reported most everything is in order and ready to go. Pat 
Rubrecht is volunteer coordinator and said she needs a few more people to help, including 
someone to move equipment for Senior and more people to help with cleanup on Sunday.  

Specialty (Caroline Kendrick and Camille Nasca) – Caroline, the event chair, gave some 
information about the club’s annual independent Specialty that will be held Dec. 16 at the 
Orange County Convention Center as part of the Royal Canin AKC National Championship 
week. Entries close Nov. 16, which is a week earlier than usual. Camille Nasca, the trophy 
chair, said she has sponsors for all but two trophies and thanked the club members who have 
stepped up as sponsors.  

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

Nominations for 2023 Officers and Board (Andy Hall) – The nominations committee has a 
revised slate of officers and board members for the club in 2023 and it was read to members 
during the meeting. The slate: 

Officers: 

President - Robin Burket 



Vice President - Christine McDaniel 

Secretary - Jenny Ford 

    Assistant Secretary - Dalia Ruffatto 

    Assistant Secretary - Pat Carlile 

Treasurer - Robin Bowen 

Director of Communications - Pat Kopco 

Board Members: 

Camille Nasca 

Pam Ginn 

Kathy Cudak 

Lucinda Napoli 

Brian Parker 

Kristin Sipus 

Michele Throm  

Per club by-laws, the opportunity was presented during the meeting for additional nominations 
but none were made. The nominations will be confirmed on Dec. 17 at the club’s Christmas 
party. 

YEAR-END AWARDS (Andy Hall) – Andy reminded members to get their entries in by Nov. 30 
for the club’s annual year-end awards. A reminder email was sent to members the day before 
the meeting. 

NEW TITLE ROSETTES (Pam Ginn) – Pam reminded members about the club’s new title 
rosettes program and to get information/orders in by Dec. 31. A reminder email will be sent out. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

New members (Christine McDaniel) – New members were voted in: 

Greg and Brooke Wilkerson, Ocala, FL (sponsor was Robin Bowen) 

Bob and Lois Lacoste, Cocoa, FL (sponsor was Ann Rowe) 

Robert and Diane Baylerian, Hernando, FL (sponsor was Ann Rowe) 

Susan and Daniel Campia, Hernando, FL (sponsor was Julie Wangelin) 



Christopher and Ann Armanini, Loxahatchee, FL (sponsor was Ann Rowe) 

Membership Renewals (Christine McDaniel) – Christine said it’s time for members to renew and an 
email will be sent out with details. 

Christmas Party (Robin Burket) – Robin announced that the club’s annual Christmas party will 
be moving to the home of club member Cindy Patz in Windermere, Fla., and will be held on 
Dec. 17. Club members will be sent more information. 

************************************************************************************* 

Motion to adjourn, seconded. Meeting adjourned 8:42 p.m. 

Next board meeting is Dec. 7 via Zoom.  

Next general meeting is Dec. 17 at Christmas party.  

        Andy Hall – Secretary 

 


